 
To: Larry Krissek, CCI Chair

From: James Fredal, CCI Sciences Subcommittee Chair

Re: Microbiology BA Semester Conversion Proposal

March 4, 2011

Larry:

The CCI Sciences subcommittee reviewed and unanimously approved the semester conversion proposals for the Microbiology BA and BS on February 28, 2011.  The programs were last revised in 2001 and underwent an external review in 2007 and an internal departmental review in 2008.  The proposed changes reflect the recommendations from those reviews and recent developments in the field.  Though the proposal is listed as undergoing significant changes from the quarter degree program, many of these changes arise from changes to course content and course sequences for both degree prerequisites and core courses.  Changes include an increase in the required core, from five quarter to six semester courses, and a decrease in elective hours from 19 quarter hours to 9 semester hours.   The BS will include a two-semester math sequence (from the three quarter calculus sequence) and the BA a one-semester math requirement (from the two quarter math sequence).  Otherwise the two degrees are functionally identical.

We held up the proposals so that a few minor errors could be fixed and now forward both to the full CCI with recommendation for approval.

Thanks

Jim F.
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